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Todd Scherwin was quoted in the Los Angeles Times on October 8, 2015. The article “What You Need

to Know about California's New Wage-Equality Law” discussed the Fair Pay Act, a new

groundbreaking bill intended to close the wage gap between men and women.

Todd commented on companies reactions to this new law.

Larger companies, who may be most vulnerable to litigation with thousands of employees and

multiple locations, have already started reaching out for advice about complying with the law, said

Todd, which specializes in labor issues.

To read the full article, please visit LA Times.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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